
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-03300

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Carolyn Bell <csbel1365@gmail.com>
Saturday, January 23, 2010 2:31 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Concerning: RIN 3038-AC61

I am strongly opposed to changing the proposed leveraged maximum from 100:1 to 10:1.

Carolyn S. Bell


